
October 6, 2023 

Construction Activities and Upcoming Work 

The contractor has been delivering abutment blocks to the MP 5 pit for winter 
storage. They started their micropile test program this week on the east side of 
the slide which is scheduled to be completed by Tuesday October 10th. This will 
conclude the construction activities for the 2023 season. They have started 
demobing equipment from the site to MP 44, MP 27 Tek pit and the MP 5 pit for 
the winter shutdown. In the next week they will be moving equipment and 
facilities out of the Igloo pit and shutting down and winterizing  the contractor’s 
camp in Tek pit  and are scheduled to be out of the park for the winter Tuesday 
October 17th so this is the last of the progress updates for this season. 

Traffic Delays 

There are no traffic delays expected but there may be some oversize loads 
moving along the park road so keep a careful eye out. 
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Last blast of the season. 

Inserting test pile. 


